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Wednesday 17th March 
Dear Parents / Caregivers  

The end of the season is fast approaching and Hamilton Cricket would like to celebrate with 
a SuperSmash Festival Day. Teams will play mini games against other primary schools in a round-robin 
style tournament.  All equipment will be provided by Northern Districts.  

Your child shown an interest in participating in the Hamilton Primary SuperSmash Festival Day on 
Friday, 26th March at Waikato University fields.  

Uniform  

Your child will be provided with a Knighton t-shirt for their games once a permission slip has been 
received. Please ensure they wear dark shorts and have appropriate footwear - sneakers will be fine. 

Your child will need to bring any medication they may require e.g. inhaler. 

Festival Day Details  

• Depart Knighton at 9:15 am (meet outside Room 2)  
• Waikato University Fields 
• Return to Knighton at 2:00 pm  
• There is no cost  

We require adults who can support with walking to and from the university and adults who can 
help manage/support the teams on the day.  

Please complete and return the permission slip below by Wednesday 24th  March.  

Regards       
James Penman 
Teacher in charge of cricket 

 

Hamilton’s Primary SuperSmash Cricket Festival Day 

I give permission for _____________________________ of Room __________ to participate in  

Hamilton’s Primary SuperSmash Festival Day on Friday 26th March at Seddon Park. 

Signed: _______________________________________ (parent/caregiver)  

Phone:_____________________  

Yes / No   I can help walk students to the university.  Yes / No   I can manage a team on the day.  

Name: ________________________________ (please print) Phone:  


